
 
Ontario Energy  
Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Telephone: 416- 481-1967 
Facsimile:   416- 440-7656 
Toll free:   1-888-632-6273 

 
Commission de l’Énergie 
de l’Ontario 
C.P. 2319 
27e étage  
2300, rue Yonge 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
Téléphone;   416- 481-1967 
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656 
Numéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273 

 

 

BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
 

December 14, 2007 
 
 
Chris Aristides Pappas 
RR2 
Meaford, Ontario  
N4L 1W6 
 
Dear Mr. Pappas: 
 
Re:  Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Application for Leave to Construct Bruce-Milton Transmission 
Reinforcement Project - Board File No. EB-2007-0050 

 
Your letter dated November 22, 2007, raised a concern regarding Hydro One’s reliance 
on evidence from the Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) and how the various participants 
in that proceeding can review and examine such evidence.    
 
The Board addressed this issue in its “Issues Day - Decision and Order” dated 
September 26, 2007.  The second paragraph under “Issue 1.1” on page 2, of that 
Decision and Order it is stated that: 
 

“The Board agrees that Hydro One’s reliance on the OPA is a relevant 
consideration, and we note that Hydro One has confirmed that witnesses from 
the OPA will appear at the hearing.  However, the Board will not adopt the issue 
as proposed.  Rather, the following issue will be added:  Has the need for the 
proposed project been established?  The Board finds that it is appropriate to add 
this direct question to the list, as suggested by PWU, as this is one of the key 
issues which the Board will have to address in its decision.  The issue is also 
broad enough to ensure that Hydro One’s reliance on the OPA can be explored.” 

 
It is hoped that the above quote covers your concern. 
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Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 

c. All intervenors of record 
Ontario Power Authority 
Ministry of Energy 
Glen MacDonald, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Gord Nettleton, Osler, Hoskin and Harcourt LLP 

 

 


